Okaw Valley Community Unit School District #302

Kent Stauder, Superintendent E-mail kstauder@okawvalley.org www.okawvalley.org 709 South St John Street P.O. Box 97, Bethany, IL 61914 Phone 217-665-3232 Fax 217-665-3601

March 14, 2020

Dear Okaw Valley CUSD #302 Students, Staff, and Families,

Okaw Valley CUSD #302 will be not be in session on Monday, March 16th, 2020. Okaw Valley CUSD #302 will be conducting a Teacher Institute. District administration will be developing a plan to provide free meals for students while school is out. Detailed information will be shared with all families on Monday afternoon. Lastly, we thank everyone for the support and understanding.

Stay Positive,

Kent Stauder